
Call for Participants

You are invited to participate in a study of perceptions of peer review of teaching. The purpose of the study is to explore how peer review of teaching is perceived and experienced by academic staff at Macquarie University.

The study is being conducted to meet the requirements of PhD under the supervision of Dr. Mitch Parsell (tel: 9850 1040, e-mail: mitch.parsell@mq.edu.au) of the School of Education.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you volunteer to participate in this study, you will participate in a semi-structured interview. The interview is expected to take 30 – 60 minutes. You will be asked questions related to your perceptions of peer review of teaching.
To volunteer for this study or to clarify any further questions you might have, please contact Christa Jacenyik-Trawöger (christa.jacenyik-trawoger@students.mq.edu.au).

With regards

Christa Jacenyik-Trawoger
PhD candidate
School of Education
Faculty of Human Sciences
